SPECIAL SESSION - JULY 29, 2009

NON-BINDING REVIEW OF WABASH COUNTY CIVIL UNITS
BUDGETS FOR THE CALENDAR YEAR 2010

Wabash County Council met in Special Session on Wednesday, July 29, 2009
for the Non-Binding Review of the Civil Taxing Units of Wabash County. The
meeting was called to order at 5:00 P.M. in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room
at the Wabash County Courthouse by Chairman Mike Ridenour. Council
members Jim Kaltenmark, Daryl Evans, Gary Nose, Claude Markstahler,
Randy Curless and Ted Little were also present. Minutes of the proceedings
were recorded by Wabash County Auditor Jane Ridgeway.

The following proposed 2010 budgets were reviewed by the Council:

City and Town Budgets:
City of Wabash, with Wabash City Clerk-Treasurer Meredith Brown
Town of Lagro, with Clerk-Treasurer Maxine Baker
Town of North Manchester, with Clerk-Treasurer Carrie Mugford
Town of LaFontaine, with Clerk-Treasurer Linda Harris
Town of Roann, with Clerk-Treasurer Sonia Poe

Township Budgets:
Chester Township, with Trustee Stan Enyeart
Liberty Township, with Trustee Larry Manning
Noble Township, with Trustee Sue Ridenour
Paw Paw Township, with Trustee Kraig Ahlfeld
Pleasant Township, with Trustee Rebecca Warmuth
Library Budgets:

Roann - Paw Paw Public Library, with Library Director Joy Harber
North Manchester Public Library, with Library Director Teresa Tyner
The Wabash Carnegie Public Library Budget was previously reviewed with
Librarian/ Director Ware W. Wimberly, III at the July 27th meeting.

The following County School Budgets were also discussed and reviewed:
MSD Schools of Wabash County, with Asst. Supt. Brian K. Dawson
Wabash City Schools, with Chief Business Officer Jan Rowland

The Council thanked all of the representatives for coming and sharing their
budget plans and objectives for 2010. They will issue a recommendation and
comparative statement when all budgets have been reviewed.

The remaining civil unit budgets will be reviewed at the Council’s August 20t
meeting: Lagro Township, Waltz Township, Manchester Community Schools and
the Wabash County Solid Waste District.



